From: Michael Odbjerg Selvig

Sent: 22 May 2015 09:48:30 +0000
To: Team Plan
Subject: Debat om nyt Hellested ved busholdepladsen i Varde midtby

Kzere Jens Josephsen.

Arriva kunne i forbindelse med en etablering af et Hellested ved Varde Banegard, godt vaere bekymret for den
tryghed vores rejsende de oplever pa station.

Arriva ser derfor helst at man finder en anden adresse hvor et sddan Hellested opfgres.

Med venlig hilsen / Best regards

Michael Odbjerg Selvig
Produktions- og Kundechef / Production And Costumer Care Manager

Arriva Tog A/S, Drewsensvej 1, DK-8600 Silkeborg, Danmark

Hovednummer: +45 7230 2500 Mobil: +45 2428 4864
E-mail: michael.selvig@arriva.dk Web: www.arriva.dk
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The contents of this e-mail are confidential and may be privileged and protected by law and are intended solely for the use of the person to
whom they are addressed.

If you are not the intended recipient of this message please notify the sender immediately, disclosure of its content to any other person is
prohibited and may be unlawful.

Please note that any views expressed in this e-mail may be those of the originator and do not necessarily reflect those of this organisation.
Copyright in this e-mail and attachment(s) belongs to Arriva Tog A/S. Internet e-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please note
this lack of security

when responding by e-mail. Accordingly, we give no warranties or assurances about the safety and content of this e-mail and its
attachments.

Neither Arriva Tog A/S nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan the e-mail and attachments.
Any liability arising from any third party acting on any information contained in this e-mail is hereby excluded.
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